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July 28, 2009 

Mr. Vince C. Geronimo 
Philip Williams & Associates, LTO. 
928 2nd Street, Suite 300 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Subject: GWF Tracy- Combined Cycle Power Plant 

Dear Mr. Geronimo: 

This letter confirms our conversation regarding the water supply for the 
proposed GWF Tracy Power Plant to be located at the existing Tracy Peaker Plant 
(TPP). Byron Bethany Irrigation District (BBlD or District) currently provides a 
Municipal & Industrial (M&I) wateI' supply to TPP. As I understand, the 
pl'oposed plant will require lJP to 54.5 acre-feet of water annually, which equates 
to an additional site demand of approximately 25 acre-feet of Water annually. The 
additional water supply required for the proposed projectwould be considered a 
M&I water supply, in addition to TPP's ex~ting use of water. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 

Rick Gilmore 
General Manager 
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